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Mike Burkhardt, Director !
'

Environmental Improvement Division
,

'

Department of Health and Environment
Post Office Box 968
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-0968

1

Dear Mr. Burkhardt:

As.was recently discussed between Mr. Benito Garcia and Mr. Ralph S. Heyer of
this office, May 14, 1987, was agreed to for a meeting in your office at.
10:00 a.m.

The intent of this meeting is to hold a brief orientation'and exchange of-
information session. In addition, we wish to discuss specific items regarding
the current status of New Mexico's radiation protection regulations as a

- followup to the Radiation Protection Bureau program review held on
September 22-25, 1986.

Mr. Heyer will be the principal representative for this meeting. :Should you_
~

| have any questions, please do~not hesitate to contact him directly at-
t (817) 860-8252.

! Sincerely,

Crigin?.1 Sigr.ed By
R. J. DUOh

! ' Robert J. Doda
State and Governmenta1 Affairs
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Kirkland Jones, Ph.D.
Assistant Director

Mike _ Brown, Chief
Radiation Protection Bureau

Benito Garcia, Program Manager-
Licensing and Registration Section
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